Ravens Academy Newsletter



Dear Parents

Reading is very important to us at Ravens Academy. KS1 are given books to take home every afternoon and these must be returned to the Academy the next day as we use them in our phonics lessons. Please take the time to read with your child at home. Thank you.



Mrs V Rose,

Principal

Due to the new government guidelines any visitors coming into the school building must wear a face covering.

Photo Day

We have a new date for school photos which is now Monday 24th January. If your child has PE on a Monday please send them into school in their school uniform as normal.

Flu Immunisations

The immunisation team will be visiting the school on Friday 21st January to carry out the flu immunisations for the children. Consent forms have been sent out. If you want your child to have the immunisation earlier then please go to your doctor's surgery.

World Book Day

We will be taking part in World Book Day on Thursday 3rd March. Children can come to school dressed as their favourite book character.



Menu W/C 17th January 2022 Week 3

Holiday Dates 2021-2022

NON PUPIL DAYS

Friday 11th Feb 2022

Friday 27th May 2022

Friday 1st July 2022

FEBRUARY HALF TERM

Pupils finish: Thur 10th Feb

Pupils Return: Mon 21st Feb

EASTER BREAK

Pupils finish: Fri 1st Apr

Pupils return: Tues 19th Apr

MAY HALF TERM

Pupils finish: Thurs 26th May

Pupils return: Mon 6th June

SUMMER HOLS

Pupils finish Thurs 21st July

